
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

REPORT OF THE SUPREME COURT 

AD HOC COMMITTEE ON THE 

UNIFORM BAR EXAMINATION-- COMMENTS SOUGHT 

The Supreme Court invites written comments on the Report and Recommendations 

submitted to the Court by the Ad Hoc Committee on the Uniform Bar Examination (UBE). The 

Supreme Court created the Ad Hoc Committee to review and recommend to the Court whether 

New Jersey should adopt the Uniform Bar Examination (UBE)as a replacement for the state's 

existing bar examination format. 

The Ad Hoc Committee's report without appendices is published with this notice. The 

complete report including appendices is posted in its entirety on the Judiciary's Internet website 

at http://www.judiciary.state.nj . us/reports20 16/index.htm. 

The Supreme Court by this notice requests the legal community and interested members 

of the public to comment on the Ad Hoc Committee's Report and Recommendations. Please 

send any comments in writing by March 31, 2016 to: 

Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D. 

Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 

Comments: Ad Hoc Committee on the Uniform Bar Examination 

Richard J. Hughes Justice Complex 

P.O. Box 037 

Trenton, New Jersey, 08625-0037 

Comments may also be submitted via Intemete,.mail ~ to the following address: 

Comments.Mailbox@judiciary.state.nj.us. 

The Court has determined that comments submitted in response to this notice are subject 

to public disclosure upon receipt. The Court will not consider comments submitted 

anonymously. Thus, those submitting comments by mail should include their name and address, 

and those submitting comments by e-mail should include their name and email address. 

" ~4. ,Afz Hon. Glenn A~n( J .A.D. ' 

Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 

Dated: March 1, 2016 

. ~ · . • ' . ~ ., 

http://www.judiciary.state.nj.us/reports2016/index.htm

